
Troy White
Stonington
LD 1893
My wife and I own a campground in Stonington. We purchased the business on June 
4, 2020. I was born and raised in central Maine and graduated from the University of 
Maine, then left for 26 years before returning to own and operate this business.
We bring more tourists to the island than any other business. 
We are opposed to LD 1893.
Due to our remote location, people need to make an effort to get here – with time, 
money and planning. We need to provide an affordable experience for them. We 
would lose marginal campers that would have to think twice about booking a 
campsite because the cost is out of their budget.
 
As a recent example, when the Ukraine war started and gas prices spiked, we saw a 
large number of Class A motorhome cancellations. We directly see the impact of 
increased prices on campers.
As a business owner, we’re continually faced with more rules, regulations, fees and 
taxes. 
We are opposed to adding another tax to our business.
Troy White
Owner, Greenlaw's RV Park & Campground 
Stonington


